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             Just Health Care Coalition Announces April 15th Teach-in & March for Universal Health Care

The Just Health Care Coalition is pleased to announce the first ever Just Health Care Fair & teach-in, to be held Saturday April 15th, 9:30 AM, at Georgetown University, 37th & O Sts. NW, McNeir Hall, Washington DC.  It will be followed by a march to the IMF building in downtown DC to bring the issue of health care into the Mobilization for Global Justice events taking place there.  The public is encouraged to attend this unique event which promises to help build the grassroots movement for a pressing social need in the US – health care for all.

The Teach-In will be an important step in training activists for getting the word out about the advantages and feasibility of health care for all. In addition to workshops on strategies and tactics for achieving universal health care, the event will feature keynote speaker Quentin Young, MD, president of Physicians for a National Health Plan, the foremost doctors’ group in the country that is working for universal health care.   

“The Fair and Teach-in will mark the beginning of great things to come in the national universal health care movement,” says Maya O'Connor, chairperson of the DC Area Just Health Care Coalition.  “We hope that people who aren’t normally active in politics, but who are fed up with HMOs and denials of health care will come to find out how we can replace the crazy US health care system with one that works for everybody.” 
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